
Saint Francis Xavier Catholic School PTO 

24 APR 2024 Minutes 

Call to Order and Opening Prayer: 5:31pm, Our Father 

Present: Megan Baseley, Courtney Boehm, Chari Smith, Gene Pageler, Briana Webster, Cecilia 

Weigel 

Approval of Minutes from MAR Meeting: Motion to approve by Megan was seconded by Gene 

then approved by all present. 

Treasurer's Report:   

       Income Received: $0       

       Expenses: $0 

      Outstanding checks written: $76.59 to Chari Smith, $43.36 to Courtney, $82.93 to Chari 
Smith 

      Reconciled Bank Statement: $2437.92 

Music Concert May 7:  Begginer Band concert (4-6) starts at 6:30pm.  Parents bring desserts 
and PTO sets up tables, serves, and cleans up. 

Looking Ahead: 

A. PTO Senior Scholorships 

Students have until May 1 to submit their applications, which will be discussed and voted on at 
the next meeting.  Any persons with immediate ties to applicants will not be part of the 
discussions or vote. 

     B. 7th-12th Concert May 14th 7pm: 

PTO will set up, serve, and clean up.  Check PTO closet for supplies 

     C. 8th Grade Promotion 

PTO will provide and set up decore, provide a cake, and serve food.  Any volunteers should get 
there 2 hours prior.   

Open Forum: 

Briana Webster has graciously volunteered to head the Harvest Fest committee next school 
year.  She will open communication with the parish in the hopes of including them in our 
festivites. Papa Johns fundraiser dates need to be settled upon for next year. Remember to pick 



up the gift card provided by walmart every month. Babysitters will be available at the next 
meeting.  The last AR party of the year is coming up soon, and the idea as of now is to rent the 
skating rink for $300/2hr using the funds PTO has set aside for such purpose.  There has been 
a reorganization of storage in the school. We anticiapte needing new storage shelves.  
Providing a treat for 2nd graders celebrating their first communion was briefly discussed.  A 
uniform collection and sale has been mentioned again, with the concensus being that we 
should go ahead with planning.  PTO officer positions will be held next month. 

 

 

 


